
 

 

  

 
25th November 2016 

2016 Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 98% 98% 98% 96% 93% 91% 94% 87% 

Lates 5 4 5 1 3 8 2 4 

Well Done Daisy, Buttercup and Rose! 

! 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Year 6! 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Austin and 
Lacey 

Buttercup 
Finlay and 
Edith 

Rose 
Freddie and 
Julia 

Primrose 
Mia and 
Harley 

Daffodil 
Mahmoud 
and Kobi 

Snowdrop 
Darcey and 
Joseph 

Foxglove 
Jimmy and 
Terri 

Sunflower 
Khatija and 
Lennie 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

Foxglove and 

Primrose! 

19/20 

Artists of the Week! 

Daisy – Harvey and Alex 
Primrose – Millie 

Daffodil – Ellie 
Sunflower – Brendon  

 
 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

95.1% 

This week in school… 
Year 3 – have been learning all about fractions, they have showed excellent 
perseverance with a very tricky topic. They have finished their non-chronological 
reports about the prehistoric age! Ask them if you need any facts… 
Year 4 – have learnt about how to calculate the perimeter and area in Maths. 
They have also begun using protractors to measure angles. In English, they have 
learnt how to write a narrative with drama and suspense. 
Year 5 – have been challenging themselves with long division. In English, they 
have created their own African myth about animals. They have also learnt about 
electrical conductors in Science. 
Year 6 – have recovered from the excitement of Mini Enterprise week and 
buckled down to some hard work this week. They have written some lovely 
autobiographies about themselves and their biographies about the fictional 
inventor, Pip Davenport are masterpieces! 
 
 Slough Run for  

the Homeless 
This year, we will be starting a collection 

again for the Slough Run for the Homeless. 
The London & Slough Run supports the 

homeless and people in need. Every week it 
distributes food and drink. Just before 

Christmas it takes bags of festive food to the 
street homeless so donations of the 

following would be very much appreciated: 

 Wrapped gift for a gentleman - for 
example socks, gloves, hats, scarves 

 Christmas cards 

 Cans of soft drink 

 Mince pies 

 Bars of chocolate 

 Multipacks of individual bags of crisps 

 Wrapped biscuits such as penguins, 
rockys, two fingered kit-kats, etc  

Please have any donations in by  
12th December.  

Thank you. 

FISA’s Christmas Fair 

Thank you to everyone who came to the 
FISA Christmas Fair on Saturday, we had a 
fantastic day with a huge turnout, making 
an incredible £2632 for the Iver Schools! 
We would also like to send a huge thank 
you to the Year 6 pupils who spent their 
mini enterprise week making excellent 
Christmas treats like crackers and tree 

decorations to sell at the fair. Their 
flapjacks sold like hotcakes! 

Thank you as well to the Year 6s who 
helped on the day by running stalls and 

games and to everyone who came to sing! 
What a lovely bunch you all are! 



 

 

 
   

   

   

 

 

 

Letters out this week: 

 
Year 6 Leaflet Drop 

Request 
 

Christmas Lunch Form  
 

School Choir Letters 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

 

Don’t forget we are running our Early Birds 
Breakfast Club from 7.15am and our Bluebell 
After School Club till 6pm every school day. 

Please head to our website for further details 
and to book online! 

 

Date Event 

26
th

 
Nov 

Iver Christmas 
Lights Switch On 
Event, from 2pm 

2
nd

 
Dec 

FISA Christmas 
Shopping Evening, 
6.30pm to 9pm 

6
th

 
Dec 

Christmas 
Production, 
1.30pm 

7
th

 
Dec 

Christmas 
Production, 
6.30pm 

13
th

 
Dec 

Choir Visit To 
Flowerland, from 
1.30pm 

14
th

 
Dec 

Pop Up Art 
Gallery, 9am  

14
th

 
Dec 

Carol Concert 

15
th

 
Dec 

Christmas Lunch 
Day 

16
th

 
Dec 

Christmas Jumper 
Day 

20
th

 
Dec 

Last Day Of Term 

 

 

Don’t forget to check and treat your 
child’s hair for nits! 

 

This Week’s Staffie Award! 
 

This week’s ‘Staffie’ was 

given to the teacher of 

the week, Miss Trainor for 

tidying up the shared 

areas, washing up in the 

staff room and generally 

being a ray of sunshine. 

 

 

 

National Switch Off Fortnight 

We are coming to the end of National 
‘Switch Off’ Fortnight.  

This is where we are all reminded to take 
extra care in switching off lights, computers 
and other electricals that waste electricity 

on standby. 
Let’s finish the fortnight strong by 

remembering to switch off, recycle and 
reuse! 

Don’t forget, we are taking HP ink 
cartridges, batteries used stamps and 

mobile phones at the school so feel free to 
bring in any for recycling to reception. 

 

The Fruits Of Our Labour 

Not so long ago, the whole school took park in a sponsored work out to raise money for the 
school. Our brilliant lot ran, skipped and star jumped their way to extra equipment for 

everyone including sports equipment for break and lunch times and even our very own bike 
rack! 

Thank you to everyone who helped raise money and who sponsored our children. We would 
not have half the equipment we do if it wasn’t for your generosity.  

 

FISA Christmas Shopping Evening 

We would like you to join us on Friday 2nd 
December from 6.30pm for our own 

Christmas Market right here at IVJS! We 
have stalls galore including items from The 
Body Shop, Younique make up, gifts, toys 

and a whole lot more! 
For anyone who would like to run a stall, 

please contact the school reception to leave 
your details. FISA are even offering a £5 

discount to stall holders who have a child at 
the school! 

See you all there! 

 

Tickets 
 

Don’t forget to order your tickets for the 
Lower School Christmas Production!  

There will be no entry on the door without 
a ticket as we need to keep a check on 

numbers for fire safety reasons. 
If you have not received a letter to pre-
book tickets, please contact the school 

reception to order. Tickets will be issued 
towards the end of next week. 

 
Iver Switch on 

 

This Saturday (26th November) will be a 
very festive day indeed here in Iver. The 

Christmas lights will be switched on after a 
day of festivities including our very own 

choir singing to get everyone in the festive 
mood. 

Come down and see them perform, the 
event starts at 2pm with the lights due to 

illuminate at 4.45pm. 

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/

